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Dear Mr Shamanov, 
 
First of all, I would like to thank your team and you personally for the 

refurbishment works completed at 125 Pall Mall. I must underline that the 
works have been done to the highest standard, which we highly appreciate. 

I am fully aware of the situation that has arisen at the moment with the 
completion of the remainder of the works and would like to stress that the 
Embassy is doing its best to resolve the issues. 

I believe that Mr Mikhail Aubakirov, I Secretary of the Embassy, has 
explained to you the current position of the Embassy. I remain confident that we 
will resolve these matters in the nearest future but no later than 3 of May 2013.  

I acknowledge that we will honour the agreement we have with your 
company in full and reimburse the expenses you might have or will incur in 
relations to the contract.  

 
 With my best regards,  

   Ambassador  
Kairat Abusseitov  

 

 

 

Mr Vladyslav Shamanov  
LEC Group Ltd. 
Grosvenor Gardens House,  
35-37 Grosvenor Gardens, 
London SW1W 0BS  


